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March 24, 2017 

 

 

Melissa Stirdivant 

C/O Housing Authority of the City of Aurora 

2280 S. Xanadu Way 

Aurora, CO  80014 

 

Re: Second Technical Corrections Review - Village at Westerly Creek Phase 3 - Site Plan 

 Application Number:  DA-1639-01 

 Case Number: 2009-4001-02 

 

Dear Ms. Stirdivant: 

 

Thank you for your technical submission, which we received March 22, 2017.  We reviewed it and attached our 

comments along with this cover letter.   

 

Your technical submission has addressed all previous comments, no additional submissions are needed.  Once all license 

agreements and easement releases and dedications are processed you may submit Mylars for their review.  Please 

coordinate with Real Property on these matters and inform your case manager when these processes are complete.   

 

Please allow 2-3 weeks for Mylar Processing.  For your convenience and preparation, I have attached a checklist that 

must be filled out and returned at the time of your Mylar submission.  

 

As always, if you have any comments or concerns, please give me a call or send along an email.  I may be reached at 

303-739-7249 or sullman@auroragov.org.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sara Ullman 

Planner I   

City of Aurora Planning Department 

 
cc:  Mindy Parnes, Planning Department 

 Gabriel Cullen, Studio Completiva, 3275 W 14th Ave Suite 201, Denver, CO 80204  

 Marsha Osborn, Neighborhood Liaison 

 Jacob Cox, ODA 
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